
 

 
 
 
 
THE MUSIC DISTRICT FACT SHEET 
 

• The Music District LLC is a Fort Collins music hub designed for musicians; music-related 
businesses and nonprofits; and music lovers of all varieties. For the novice or pro, the 
Music District is a place where people can hone their craft, learn the business, connect with 
community and share and enjoy music. 

 
• Located at 619 to 639 S. College Ave., the Music District is a five-building, 57,000 square 

foot campus with communal areas and music industry co-working spaces; community radio 
and multimedia space; rehearsal rooms; retail spaces; and spaces for short-term music 
residencies.  

 
• Many of the Music District activities will be free and open to the public and others will be 

fee-based.  
 

• The local music community will activate the Music District with programming and events, 
and the Music District will showcase and enhance Fort Collins as a dynamic and vibrant 
music city. 

 
• The Music District will connect Fort Collins to regional, national and international music 

communities through collaborative programming, partnerships and gatherings. 
 

• The Music District will foster additional collaborations between educational institutions and 
the Fort Collins music community. 

 
• The Music District programming and services are designed for those who are young adults 

and older. 
 

• The Music District is slated to open in September, 2016. Visit themusicdistrict.org for more 
information. 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


